



**RDR Association Meeting**  
**Thursday November 18, 2021**  
**7:00pm**  
**VIA Google Meet**



**Executive Members**

Carolyn Normand - President	Mike Sullivan - Past President
Braden Kilpatrick - Vice President	Arianna Rupert - Treasurer
Daniel Payne - VP U10	Marni McMahon - Secretary
Ashley Guenther - Registrar	

<b>Item</b>		
Welcome and Introductions		
Adoption of Agenda	Motion to Adopt: Carolyn Second: Ashley	
Approval of LAST Association Meeting Minutes	Motion to Approve last minutes: Carolyn Second: Ashley	
Action Items Carried Forward		
	<b>Discussion</b>	<b>Follow Up By</b>
<b>New Business</b>		
	PJ Drive- All were to be handed in by the 17th. Thank you. It is for a good cause	

<p><b>President Update</b> Carolyn Normand</p>	<p>Hi all,</p> <p>We're in the full swing of league and tournament play. It's really great to see all the great ringette action. I wanted to remind everyone about spectator etiquette, and the expectations of all of our RDR families. It is the expectation that all RDR families behave in a respectful manner towards other teams/coaches/officials, as well as to each other.</p> <p>The QR code verification is now in effect, please ensure you have the proper information when going to the facilities.</p> <p>Stay safe everyone!</p>	<p>Spectator etiquette- Make sure you have the liaison in place and take it seriously.</p> <p>Provincials will be a go.</p> <p>Excited for friends on Ice</p>
<p><b>Directors Reports</b></p>		
<p><b>Vice President</b> Braden Kilpatrick</p>	<p>Nothing to Report</p>	
<p><b>VP U10</b> Daniel Payne</p>	<p>Nothing to Report</p>	<p>How can we strongly promote active start?</p>
<p><b>Treasurer Report</b> Arianna Rupert</p>	<p>All coaches need to apply for playoffs</p> <p>Casino balance has been rectified.</p>	<p>Arianna will reach out to coaches</p>
<p><b>Registrar</b> Ashley Guenther</p>	<p>Waiting on a few teams to submit affiliates</p>	
<p><b>Ice Allocation</b> Mike Sullivan</p>	<p>Need someone to take over and shadow Mike.</p> <p>Dec. 5 -session 2 schedule comes out. Teams will play up to Dec. 18</p> <p>Be sure to know the policy on rescheduling games</p>	

	<p>preseason/rustbusters/ evaluation ice is all secured</p> <p>How are we going to manage extra ice next year?</p>	
<p><b>Coaching</b> Chris McCullough</p>	<p><a href="#">Red Deer Ringette Coaches Report</a></p>	

<p><b>U10 Evaluations</b> Erin Luke &amp; Kim Tang</p>		
<p><b>U12 &amp; Up Evaluations</b> Mike Sullivan &amp; Braden Kilpatrick</p>		
<p><b>Children's Ringette</b></p>		
<p><b>Referee in Chief</b> Andrew Baron</p>	<p>We will invite him to the meeting</p>	
<p><b>Refereeing Scheduler</b> Andrew Baron</p>		
<p><b>Friends on Ice</b> Lisa Nord &amp; Mandy Reed</p>	<p>Who is responsible for REP (RDR or city)? Online 50/50 Volunteer schedule will come out in December</p>	
<p><b>Goalie Coordinator</b> Tyson Luke</p>	<p>Tyson has been offering clinic with a good turn out</p>	
<p><b>Equipment</b> Tyson Luke</p>	<p>Let Tyson know if you need rings, timesheets, or any other equipment.</p>	
<p><b>Black Gold League Rep</b> Carolyn Normand</p>	<p>BGL repooling meeting on November 23rd.</p> <p>Session 2 starts December 10th, with potential games on December 18th</p>	<p>Gamesheets for Sunday games need to be handed in Sunday night.</p>

	Christmas break is from Dec 19th-Jan 2nd	
<p align="center"><b>Apparel</b> Marni MacMahon</p>	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. The webstore is closed The estimated pickup dates will be between the 7th and 14th of Dec.</li> <li>2. We can add fan jerseys, There would be an order minimum (apx. 12) these would take 4 weeks plus transit. We could add numbers and names at no additional costs. They could also choose between the home or away jersey color too. Price TBD</li> </ol>	
<p align="center"><b>Sponsorship</b> Michelle Abbott &amp; Ashley Guenther (Need volunteer for this)</p>	Haven't looked for any new sponsors this year.	
<p align="center"><b>Fundraising</b> Erin Luke (Need volunteer for this)</p>	<p>Fundraising idea for 2022/2023: Whoville tree fundraiser More details to come (Eileen)</p> <p>Need a volunteer for this role</p>	
<p align="center"><b>Marketing</b> Lisa Nord &amp; Myles Peake</p>	<p>Please pass on pictures to share! Myles and Lisa are doing a great job!</p>	
<p align="center"><b>Zone 4</b></p>	Nothing to report	
<p align="center"><b>Webmaster</b> Chris Malo</p>	Nothing to report	
<p align="center"><b>Pub Night</b> U16</p>	All tickets are due Sunday night.	
<p align="center"><b>Grocery Gift Card Coordinator</b> Erin Larouche</p>	Need a volunteer for outside user groups	

(Need volunteer for outside user groups)		
<b>Pictures</b> (Need volunteer for this)	Need a volunteer	
<b>Rust Busters</b> Carolyn Normand	Rustbusters ice has been allocated for next year, Aug 15-19th How do players transition from ½ ice to full ice? They are offered extra ice during rust busters	
<b>3 on 3 Tournament</b>	Weekend set at August 20-22	
<b>Monthly Gift Card Draw</b>	Christina L.	
<b>Next Meeting</b>	January 20, 2022	
<b>Meeting Adjourned</b>	7:37pm	